TELEPHONE 722-4121

WINSTON-SALEM, N. C. 27106
P. O. BOX 11197

@ RADIO

7 WAARA o 2 swmoss

AM — 980 KC FM — 107.5 MC

October 30, 1968

Mr. John Sampson
L4148 Wyeliff Dr,
Winston-Salem, N, C,
27106

Dear Sir:
Thank you for your report of reception of August 28,
Please excuse the delay in my reply, your letter was

mislaid and I just came across it,

This is to verify your reception of WAAA on August 28,
1968 from 5:59 PM to 6:16 PM EDT,

Reception verified from Program Log of that date,

Yours very truly,

i /AM/

Lee C. King
Chief Engineer



